
Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Well it looks like the sun may finally be starting to make an appearance– please   

ensure children have suntan lotion on BEFORE school, children will also be able to apply lotion before lunch too. 
For this reason, we recommend a roll on lotion as this is less messy! We also ask that children have hats and rain 
coats every day because the weather is still very unpredictable. 

 

This week 

The children have continued to enjoy the story of Superworm. This week, they have written rhyming sentences 
and created their own endings. I think poor Wizard Lizard fared better in the original story, he will certainly be too 
scared to catch any more worms after Hedgehogs got their hands on him! In maths, children have been learning 
about rotating shapes and exploring using tangrams. The children have also enjoyed their Wilderness Warriors 
session in the warm sunshine! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Wow Words. 

monstrous:  incredibly evil                                              terrified:  very scared  

Soaring: flying high                         supportive:  encouraging others 

Intrepid: extremely brave-shows no fear                    valiant:  acting brave and bold 



Next week 

The children will be mystified when they discover a variety of clues to follow around 
the school grounds. Finding an invitation from a special visitor will enable us to write  
letters back to them and also plan for a rather special Bug Ball (letter to follow). In 
maths, the children will be exploring sharing and grouping different types of numbers including odd and even. We 
will also take part in a breakdancing workshop too. 

 

Best wishes, 

 

The Hedgehog Team 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


